
Our Lady of Peace Parish 
“Three Churches One Faith Community” 

Bulletin  
Sunday, August 8, 2021 - 19th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Pastoral Office  
603 Union St., Fredericton, NB E3A 3N5 

Tel: (506) 444-6010  
 

  Fr. Maria Arokiam Chinnappan, HGN  

Pastoral Associate:  Patty Cameron   Administrative Assistant:   Irene Jewett  
 

Parish Email: parishoffice@ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca 

 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 

Tuesday, Aug. 10th 12:00 pm - St. Theresa’s Church 
Karen Lee Keoughan 

Wednesday, Aug. 11th 10:00 am - St. Anthony’s Church 
Sandra MacLean 

Thursday, Aug. 12th 12:00 pm - St. Theresa’s Church 
Rita Dedam 

Friday, Aug. 13th 10:00 am - St. Anthony’s Church 
Fr. McGivney 

Saturday, Aug. 14th 4:00 pm - St. Anthony’s Church 
Mr. and Mrs. Saul Polchies 

Sunday, Aug. 15th 8:45 pm - St. Patrick’s Church 
Ronald Bourque 

Sunday, Aug. 15th 11:00 am - St. Theresa’s Church 
George Donovan 

 

Sunday Mass Livestream at 11:00 am on our 
Facebook page (Our Lady of Peace Parish 

Fredericton).   Recording of Mass posted on our 
website later in day. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Thursdays 11:30 at St. Theresa’s Church * 
Fridays 9:30 am at St. Anthony’s Church * 

Wednesdays 1:00 pm at St. Patrick’s Church 
 

* if there is no weekday Mass on Thursday or Friday, 
Adoration is also cancelled.  

 

Reconciliation Times 
 

Fr. Maria is available for the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation at the following times: 

 

Saturdays at 3:30 pm at St. Anthony’s Church 
Sundays at 8:30 am at St. Patrick’s Church 

Sundays at 10:20 am at St. Theresa’s Church 
 

Or you may call the office to make an appointment. 
 

Marriages & Baptism please call pastoral office. 
 
 
 

 
 

Our Lady of Peace Financial Update Website & Social Media 
Weekly Offertory – Aug. 1, 2021 Year-to-Date  

 

www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca 
 

Keep up to date on all activities, news 
and weather cancelations! 

 

 
 

@Ourladyofpeaceparishfredericton 

Sunday Contributions: $3,112.00 Offertory: $ 148,910.00 
Auto Debit (average): $2,044.00 Budget Needs: $ 167,400.00 
Total: $5,156.00 Excess (Shortfall):  ($   18,490.00) 
Weekly Budget Needs: $5,400.00 Information inquires should be 

directed to: 
Frank O’Donnell 472-0145 

(mbfod@nbnet.nb.ca) or Greg 
Feener 472-9364 (glf@nbnet.nb.ca) 

Excess (Shortfall) ($  244.00) 
Capital Infrastructure: $    510.00 
Special Collections: $      - 
Other: $       50.00 

Our Lady of Peace is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners through 
time, talent and treasure.  For all that you do, THANK YOU! 

 
 

 

Parish Announcements 
Parish Giving 

In addition to our parish envelope and auto debit 
program, parishioners are able to use E-Transfers for 
their parish giving.   

 

E-Transfers can be done through on-line 
banking with your financial institution.  Please 
send to olpdonations@gmail.com.  If you 
need to add a secure question, please use: 

 “What is this donation for?” and the answer 
“ourladyofpeace” 

 

Envelopes can be dropped off at the pastoral center at 
603 Union St.  There is a mail slot in the door at the 
backdoor.  Please do not leave envelopes in the 
mailbox at the front door. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
parish office for assistance. 

Our Sacred Stories by Fr. John Jennings ~ for the 
rest of the summer Our Sacred Stories will be 
available on the parish website under “Reflections” 
and posted on our Facebook page.   
 

 
 

Attention High School Graduates ~ Our Lady of 
Peace Parish, St. Theresa's CWL, is offering a $700.00 
bursary to any high school graduate continuing their 
education.  Applications are available on the parish 
website www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.  
Application deadline is August 25th. 
 
 

http://www.ourladyofpeacefredericton/


Our Lady of Peace Parish 

Bronze Rush 

A Winner Every Month! 
 

$5.00 per month will enter you 

in a random draw that will 

support parish programs and 

initiatives.  Money raised will 

be split equally between the winner and the monthly 

designated program. Cash prize determined by the 

number of entries.   
 

September’s proceeds will support our Parish 

Outreach Program.  Often we receive requests for 

support from individuals in the community.  Money 

raised will be used to purchase gift cards or other 

goods for people needing a temporary helping hand. 
 

To enter September’s “Bronze Rush” contact Irene at 

the parish office. Draw will be made on September 

30th.    

 

This week Our Lady of Peace Parish 
Sanctuary Lamps are lit for: 

St. Theresa’s Church 

Sandra MacLean 
 

 

Memorial Service for Mary Catherine Savoie ~ a 
memorial service will be held for Mary Catherine 
Savoie on Saturday, August 14th at 11:00 am at St. 
Theresa’s Church.   
 

Parish Nursing 
 

Fredericton Indoor Pool: Adult Swim and Aquasice 
If you would like to use our Parish Nursing program to 
access adult swim times and aquacise at the indoor 
pool please contact Vicky Knight at 454-8538 or by 
email at vicky.knight@bellaliant.net to book your 
swim time. 
 

Evening Book Club ~ We are looking to see if there is 
an interest in having a Book Club that would meet in 
the evening starting in the fall.  If you are interested 
please contact Vicky Knight at 454-8538 or by email at 
vicky.knight@bellailiant.net.   
 

Zumba is Back! ~ Zumba will return to St. Theresa’s 
Church in September.  This program will only 
continue to be offered if there is enough interest. 
Please contact Vicky Knight at 454-8538 or by email 
at Vicky.knight@bellaliant.net to register or express 
your interest. 
 

Bursary Opportunity ~ The Catholic Health 
Association of New Brunswick is offering two 
Scholarships in the amount of $1000.00 each, they will 
be awarded to one student studying in a French 
educational institution and one student studying in an 
English educational institution.  Students must be 
entering their second year of studies or later, in a 
post-secondary program in the field of health care. 
Information and application forms are available online 
at www.chanb.com.  Applications must be postmarked 
by September 30th 2021. For further information 
please email catholichealth@chpchi.com. 
 

Religious Formation 
 

Registration is Now Open! 
 

Help us prepare for the fall of 2021.  Religious 
Formation registration is now open for families with 
children in Kindergarten to Grade 7.  Families with 
children entering grade 2 in the fall will receive 
Sacrament Preparation for 1st Eucharist throughout 
the year.  Register at: 

 

https://www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca/religious
-formation-k-to-7 
 

Do you have or know a youth entering  
grades 8 or 9 this coming September? 

 

Changes to the Diocesan Confirmation program for 
this coming September will include youth in grades 
8 and up.  To help us plan we are asking all youth 
entering grades 8 and 9 (and up if not Confirmed 
yet) in the fall of 2021, who are wanting to receive 
the Sacrament of Confirmation to register online at 
https://www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca/confirm
ation-preparation 
 

Please share with other families and youth that 
may not see this announcement.   Thanks! 

 
 

Have You Signed up for FORMED Yet?  ~  FORMED is 
a subscription based media platform that specializes 
in Catholic content. Discover thousands of books, 
audio talks, movies, documentaries, and studies... 
there is something for every member of the family!  
 

Registering for FORMED is EASY! 
 

 Go to formed.org/signup 

 Select our parish by Our Lady of Peace Parish or                                            
entering our Postal Code – E3A 3N5 

 Register with your name and email address 
Check your email account for a link to begin using 
FORMED 
 

Ministry Schedule Week-end of 
August 14th and 15th  

 

St. Anthony’s – Saturday 4:00 pm 

Hospitality Mary Feener    Bonnie Bowlen 

Lector Sr. Karen Kelly 

St. Theresa’s – Sunday 11:00 am 

Hospitality Michele McCann    Martin Colford 
Allison Wrynn  Ed Theriault 
Betty MacNeil 

Lector Betty Flanagan 
 

 

Do you have a full sheet COVID-19 vaccination 
record?  The parish office is able to make a smaller 
version of your vaccination record, approximately 
the size of a credit card, and laminate it for you.  
This service to our parishioners is available during 
office hours.  Please call the office at 44-6010 
before arriving.   
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